Townsend, Erle

From: nick hardwick <nick_1113@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 3:08 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric Vehicle Hearing

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

They are too expensive for most Maine incomes. And winter weather they are not
economical.

Nick Hardwick

Winterport Maine

Sent from my iPhone



